From: Lizzie Mugova

To: Planning Comments (Shared Mailbox

Subject: FW: 6/2023/1760/HOUSE 34 The Ridgeway Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4AX Erection of two storey front infill
extension and a front porch

Date: 29 September 2023 12:35:11

Attachments: eCon The Clerk.pdf
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Hi,
Can you please upload the comments below on MasterGov.

Kind regards
Lizzie

Elizabeth Mugova
Career Grade Development Management Officer
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council

01707 357971
e.mugova@welhat.gov.uk

welhat.gov.uk

rror:

Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 12:24 PM
To: Lizzie Mugova <e.mugova@welhat.gov.uk>

ce: Lisa Peters [

Subject: FW: 6/2023/1760/HOUSE 34 The Ridgeway Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4AX Erection of two
storey front infill extension and a front porch

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please
be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **

Dear Lizzie,

Please be advised that the Working Party considered this application at the meeting on 27th Sept
and agreed that they had no comment to make, either in support or objection, to the
application.

Best regards,

Sally

Sally Griffiths
Office Manager

Northaw & Cuffley Parish Council
7 Maynard Place



Cuffley
Hertfordshire EN6 4JA

et

Website - www.northawcuffleypc.org.uk

Disclaimer: The information in this message should be regarded as Private and is intended for
the addressee only unless explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be
deleted and the sender notified. This email is sent on behalf of Northaw & Cuffley Parish
Council. Itis hereby brought to your notice that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or
dissemination, or alternatively the taking of any action in reliance on it, is strictly prohibited and
may constitute grounds for action, either criminal or civil.

From: Jessica Moore <j.moore@welhat.gov.uk>

Sent: 06 September 2023 16:10

To

Subject: 6/2023/1760/HOUSE 34 The Ridgeway Cuffley Potters Bar EN6 4AX Erection of two
storey front infill extension and a front porch

Dear Sir or Madam, Please find attached a notification regarding an application that has
been submitted to the Council for determination. Full details are within the letter.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

You can report missed bins, abandoned vehicles, fly-tipping, litter, graffiti and flyposting as well
as tell us about problems with litter and dog bins Online. The information in this email is
intended for the named recipients only. It may be subject to public disclosure under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the information is legally exempt from disclosure, the
confidentiality of this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed. This email and any
attachments may contain confidential information and intellectual property (including copyright
material). It is only for the use of the addressee(s) in accordance with any instructions contained
within it. Please treat any personal and sensitivity data that may be contained within this email in
accordance with the requirements of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and the
Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA). Such data should only be processed and retained where there is
a legitimate need to do so. Should you have a legitimate need to share this information please
make the recipient aware of their responsibilities for handling this data in accordance with the
GDPR and DPA. If you are not the addressee, you are prohibited from copying, forwarding,
disclosing, saving or otherwise using it in any way. If you receive this email in error, please
immediately advise the sender and delete it. Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council may monitor the
content of emails within Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council's network to ensure compliance with
the Council's policies and procedures. Emails are susceptible to alteration and their integrity
(including origin) cannot be assured. Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council shall not be liable for any
modification to a message, or for messages falsely sent.



The full Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council email disclaimer can be viewed at

http://www.welhat.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.

Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council is committed to protecting your privacy when you use our
services. The Privacy Notice below explains how we use information about you and how we
protect your privacy. http://www.welhat.gov.uk/privacy-notice





